Farwell Jensen, Jane@Waterboards

From: Aue, Marianna@waterboards

Sent: Thursday, February 11, 2016 1:46 PM

To: Buckman, Michael@Waterboards; Rose, David@Waterboards
Cc: rich8800@gmail.com

Subject: Hindley

Dear Mr. Buckman,

The prosecution team and Mr. Hindley are very close to settlement of the hearing scheduled for February 22, 2016, and
would like to request a postponement of the hearing, and of the associated deadline for submittal of evidence, for at
least 30 days to allow for completion of the settlement and any associated orders.

Sincerely,

Marianna Aue

Attorney Il

Office of Chief Counsel

State Water Resources Control Board

1001 “I” Street, 22™ Floor

Sacramento, CA 95814

(916) 327-4440 (M, T, Th)

Please note that | telecommute on Wednesdays and Fridays.



Farwell Jensen, Jane@Waterboards

From: rich8800 <rich8800@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 11, 2016 1:48 PM

To: Aue, Marianna@waterboards

Cc: Buckman, Michael@Waterboards; Rose, David@Waterboards
Subject: Re: Hindley

Mr. Buckm hello,
| concur in the request for a continuance.
-reginald hindley
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